
 

 

 

30
th

 September, 2020 

 

BSE Limited,  

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  

Dalal Street, Fort,  

Mumbai – 400001.  

 

Ref: BSE Scrip Code - 530589 

Sub: Announcement of Closure of Trading Window 

 

Dear Sir(s),  

In compliance with the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Prohibition of Insider 

pTrading) Regulations, 2015, (as amended from time to time), and as per Insider Trading 

Code of the Company, the Trading Window for dealing in the securities of the Company shall 

remain closed for all the Designated Persons of the Company and  their immediate relatives 

from October 01, 2020 till the expiry of 48 hours after the declaration of Unaudited 

Financial Results of the Company for the quarter and half year ended September 30, 2020. 

The date of the Board meeting of the Company for consideration and approval of the 

financial results for the quarter ended September 30, 2020 will be intimated in due course.  

Please take the same on record. 

Thanking you, 

 


